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At Lionwood we go the extra mile 

New Parents’ Evening for Year 2 children

Just a reminder that our New Parents’ Evening is taking place in the school hall at Lionwood Junior 
School tomorrow, Tuesday 26th June at 4pm. 

This is for parents of our Year 2 children who will be transferring to our Junior School in September 
2018.

We look forward to seeing you.

Summer Fair 

Thank you to everyone who contributed or attended the Summer Fair at the Junior 
school last week. 

We are delighted to announce we have raised £694!

Step on it

Our Year 1 children will soon be taking part in ‘Step On It, Pedestrian 
Training Course.’

If you have not returned the permission slip please do this as soon as 
possible to ensure your child does not miss out on this fun course.

Summer Holiday Activities

There are still some spaces left for the Summer holiday activities. Please see Mrs Prior as 
soon as possible to book your spaces. If you have already booked to come along to any of the 
activities and still need to make a payment, please ensure the money is with us by the end of 

this week.



Year one trip to The Dinosaur Park

Well done to our children who behaved so well on their trip last week. 
We hope you all had a fabulous time and enjoyed spotting the dinosaurs. 

Reception Trip

Don’t forget, Reception class have their Summer Trip to Banham Zoo on Friday 29th June.
Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time. Thank you.

Help Needed

When picking children up from the nursery in the afternoon could you 
please make sure older children wait with you rather than play on the 
nursery equipment and with the nursery toys. 

Sports Day
Sports Day – Monday 2nd July               

Sports Day will take place next Monday 2nd July on the playing field at the rear of 
the school. The start times are as follows:-

Nursery and Reception classes    9.15am - 10.15am 
Year 1 and Year 2 classes           10.30am - 11.45am

In the event of rain, Sports Day will be held at the same times on the 3rd of July at 
the same times.

In anticipation of hot, sunny weather (fingers crossed!), please ensure that your 
child brings a labelled water bottle and a sunhat for the day. 

Please come along to support the children as they participate in this fun and 
enjoyable event.

Also, to celebrate Sports Day we will be holding a Picnic Lunch for all children 
(except Nursery children) which will include sandwiches, vegetable sticks, cake, 
fruit and a drink. Please let us know whether your child would prefer a cheese, ham 
or tuna sandwich by completing the order form which is now available in class.
Alternatively, your child can bring a home pack should they prefer.


